

525 Veterans Blvd Redwood City, CA 94063

650-421-2155 Phone 650-421-2159 Fax

March 16, 2011

Jack Hickey
Board Member
Sequoia Health Care District
Via Email: jackcapp@sbcglobalnet

Dear Jack,

Please communicate solely with the District's attorney on all matters pertaining to your Public Records Act request and all other requests for financial data. We have complied with your Public Records Act request in full. Your request for direct access is something that would require a new Board Policy and you are welcome to follow the procedure for agendizing it. There is nothing to discuss further until the issue is taken up by the full Board.

Sincerely,

Kim Griffin, RN

Chair

Board of Directors

CC: Mark Hudak L. Michelson